
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

               DATE : 22/12/2021 

WINTER BREAK 

(Classes Nursery, KG to Class XII) 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

The school will remain closed for Christmas / Winter Break from                          

23rd December 2021 (Thursday) to 02nd January 2022 (Sunday) and will 

reopen for all students on 03rd January 2022 (Monday).   

The schedule of classes and timing will be intimated to you on 01st January 

2022.   

May the New Year bring you happiness, peace and prosperity….  

WISHING YOU A JOYOUS 2022!!! 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


